
Hall Meeting Tuesday 3 September 2013 
 

 

Present Jack Bird, Willie Gillespie, Ingrid Hobba, Joanne Haire, Jackie 
Parsons, Helen Robertson, Renee Gibson & Grace Gray 
 
Apologies Gill Harrington 

Approval of Minutes 

Proposed by Helen. Seconded by Jackie. 

100 Club 

 

1st – Jim Coomber 
2nd –Mairi Strachan 
3rd – Catherine Anderson 
 
Fundraising 
 

All agreed the fundraising event Big Fat Electric Ceilidh Band (BFECB) on 
Saturday, 14 September 2013 promoted as much as possible. Confirmed 
Ellanne organising and running the bar with extra help if needed. Also Ann 
agreed to help out with the burgers. 
 
As discussed at previous meeting, the Dornie hall holds a capacity of 200 so 
there is a requirement for 8 stewards. Possibles identified: Alan Souter, 
Duncan Gibson, Jack & Lizzie Bird and Mairi MacKenzie & Jackie Parsons on 
the door. Jack holds the licence for the event. 
 
So far, only 20 tickets sold in advance. Regarding promotion of event, set-up 
fb event page. Otherwise, posters in the usual places and individually round 
the village. 
 
Group talked about what each person was going to bring along. Jackie, Ingrid, 
Grace and Joanne agreed to take stovies. Renee agreed to make oatcakes 
with Helen agreeing to get the salad and condiments. Joanne agreed to pick-
up tea, milk and coffee. Ingrid agreed to do signs for the bar and food 
including price lists. 
 
Also need a raffle book to track numbers and a hand stamp. 
 
Suggested meet-up Dornie hall between 16:30-17:00. Grace will confirm with 
the band and let Jackie know who will phone Jane  (Dornie hall) to check this 
is ok and to check if there are optics available. 
 
If anyone has any ideas for future fundraising events please come along and 
share them. All welcome. 



AOB 

 
None. 
 

Next Meeting 

 
Next meeting scheduled for first Tuesday of each month with the exception of 
January so date of next meeting is Tuesday, 1 October 2013 at 19:30. 
 


